
CCG/BCP/PCT Newsletter weekly meeting 23/03/2021 
 
Attendees: 
Chloe Morley (CCG) 
Michaela Slatford (BCP) 
Nikki Jacques (PCT) 
Sarah Murray (PCT). 
 
Discussed: 
Thanks for information from Chloe re people with Learning Disabilities and the Covid 
vaccine for circulation. 
 
Thanks for quick turnaround with road safety information into newsletter. 
 
Thanks for information included about sleep and anxiety. 
 
Thanks for PCT logo being added at the top of the newsletter, 
 
Family News will be paused for two weeks over the Easter holidays. 
 
For next newsletter, PCT asked for: 
-Something about establishing a good routine again, 
-Something about communication when CYP has been at school all day and may be having 
difficulties 
-information about accessing parenting courses 
 
PCT also spoke with Chloe about accessing dentist in Canford Heath with SEN specialism. 
Chloe to get back to them.  
 
PCT also raised issues about accessing GP appointments. 
 
PCT raised issue of healthy eating and obesity, and BCP already planning a feature in Family 
News about this after Easter, 
 
Discussion re separate section for parents of SEN CYP. To be discussed again after Easter, 
gaining feedback from wider members. 
 
Next meeting: 20th April 


